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UPCOMING EVENTS  

 Elders and Deacons 

meeting - Jan. 8th, Feb. 

12th and Mar. 12th 

 W2W meets - Erin’s 

group will meet on the 

2nd & 4th Tuesday at 

6:00 for Cultivating Joy 

and Laurinda’s group will 

meet every Wednesday 

at 4:30 for The King’s 

Daughter Bible studies. 

 HFT (Bags tournament) - 

January 20th 

 Students to Going Hard 

for Christ Church - Jan. 

27th 

 Valentine Happiness - 

Feb. 16th, 4-9 pm,       

students babysitting   

service 

 Galentine - Valentine 

party for Gals, details to 

be announced. 

 Preaching/Teaching  

conference - Feb. 18-20 

 Students to Night Light 

Tulsa - March 14th 

 Spring Service Project - 

March 15th-22nd (Jr. & 

Sr. only) 
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Van’s monthly thought: 

The Challenger (USPS 762-950) is published quarterly by the 
Hillside Christian Church, Nowata, Oklahoma 74048. 

Periodical postage is paid at Nowata, OK. 
POSTMASTER: Send address changes to: 

Hillside Christian Church, 1348 West Davis Drive 
 Nowata, Oklahoma 74048 

1348 West Davis Drive - Nowata, OK 74048 - 918.273.1278  

We’re on the web! 
www.hillsidecc.net 

Church Staff 

Senior Minister...........................................Van Longbons  

Cell..........................................................…918-559-9490 

Worship Leader..............................................Linda Rivet 

Cell..............................................................832-974-0520 

Secretary...................................Laurinda Boultinghouse  

E-mail.............................................office@hillsidecc.net 

Church website……........…..……...…www.hillsidecc.net 

Sunday School……………………………………....9:00 a.m. 

Sunday Morning Worship Service…...….......10:15 a.m 

Wednesday Night Services…........….........…...6:30 p.m. 

ReBuild Youth Group.......................................6:00 p.m. 

Periodicals 
Postage Paid 
USPS 

Winter Weather Policy - With winter coming soon and the possibility of ice and snow at some point, the board decided 
that we will not cancel any  Sunday morning services due to the weather.  The building will be open and Van will preach 
regardless of the  weather.  However, if we have an ice or snow event, please do not get out if you consider the           
conditions  unsafe.  Also,   if you are scheduled for service during inclement weather, please do not feel obligated to get 
out.  Notify someone and your duties will be covered.   
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The New Year is 

here!!  There is no 

possible way a 

year has slipped 

by us.  And then 

again...   

With the new 

year, I am        

considering what I want to 

preach on in ô19.  As far back 

as the summer, I was praying 

and seeking God on that very 

question.   

Our theme beginning 2019 is 

LLJ.   

 

 

 

 

Very simple idea - each week I 

will preach about an attribute 

or teaching of Jesus and then 

we will practice that each 

week.   

The goal of practicing what 

we learn moves us out of a 

classroom type approach into 

real life setting.   

The goal of the series is clear, 

but maybe not easily             

implemented.  When we         

discover how Jesus lived - we 

strive to follow suit.  If we do, 

then we prove to be his         

disciples (John 8:31, 32 & Luke 

9:23, 24).   

In a world of deception, lies, 

trickery and faux everything, 

one thing shouts we belong to 

Jesus and we are his disciples; 

imitating him!  

So come prepared each    

Sunday in 2019 as we seek to 

LLJ! 
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This student ministry continues to meet every 

Thursday and have scriptural influence on the 

lives of middle and sr. high students.  Those 

who continue to be involved in an adult         

capacity with this ministry are Wyatt Sisco, 

Brittney Lima, Don Parris and Van Longbons.  

Every Thursday is very consistent with a meal 

prepared by Erin, Sherry, Sheryl, Candie, Kelsie, 

Heather and Laurinda.  Then, we utilize the gym 

and we do Bible study. 

Activities for all                students to put on 

your calendar: 

January 20 - HFT with:  a church family meal     

together followed by our 2nd annual bags      

tournament. 

January 27 - GOING HARD FOR CHRIST church.  

We leave following morning worship at Hillside 

and immediately go to Tulsa to be a part of 

their Sunday afternoon service at 1 pm.  Sand-

wiches provided.  Return between 5 & 6 pm. 

February 16 - òValentine Happinessó -from 4-9 

pm.  is organizing free childcare for    

parents to drop their children off at HCC so they 

can enjoy some time at the movies or a            

restaurant. 

March 14 - Night Light Tulsa - 4-10 pm 

March 15-22 - Spring break service project at 

Mountain Mission Home in Grundy, Virginia.   

Only Jrs. & Srs.!! 

March 31 - Youth Sunday 

**Sometime this quarter we will also go to òFeed 

My Starving Childrenó** 

4 T H  Q U A R T E R  2 0 1 8  P A G E  3  

 ²н² 

нƴŘ ϧ пǘƘ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅǎ ƳŜŜǘ ǿƛǘƘ 9Ǌƛƴ wƛƴŜǊ 
ŦƻǊ /ǳƭǝǾŀǝƴƎ Wƻȅ ŀǘ сΥлл 

9ǾŜǊȅ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ƳŜŜǘ ǿƛǘƘ [ŀǳǊƛƴŘŀ 
.ƻǳƭǝƴƎƘƻǳǎŜ ŦƻǊ ¢ƘŜ YƛƴƎΩǎ 5ŀǳƎƘǘŜǊ     
ŀǘ пΥолΦ  .ŀōȅǎƛǩƴƎ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘΗ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŀƴŘ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀ ŦǊƛŜƴŘΗΗ 

HFT (Hillside Family Time)  
January 20th  

Our wonderful fellowship committee team will tell us the food details.  
So...get a partner - come to church - eat - and play in our Bags Tour-

nament  

This will be a lot of fun!! (Remember last year?)  

Championship Trophies will be awarded to the winners!!  
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VALENTINE HAPPINESS  

All Parents!!!  

February 16th  

Enjoy time with your            

sweetheart at the movies or  

restaurant by dropping the 

kiddoôs off at the FLC.                   

is providing childcare 4 -9 pm.  

GALENTINE PARTY 
w2w LADIES (INCLUDING ALL LADIES 

FROM Hillside) 

We are working on a special   
Valentineõs party for just the 
Gals, thus the name Galentine!  
Be watching the bulletin for    

details!!  

Article from The Hillside Christian News, dated June 29, 1961... 

What Is The Christian Church? 

 

 

Lǎ ƛǘ ŀ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ ŎƘǳǊŎƘΚ 

Yes—if we mean that the church belongs to Christ. 
Yes—if we mean that the church is striving to be 
like Christ. 
Yes—if we mean that it is made up of Christians. 

Lǎ ƛǘ ŀ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ ŎƘǳǊŎƘΚ 

Yes—if by “Catholic” is meant universal.  We wear 
a Catholic name—”Christian”; we believe a      
Catholic creed—the Bible; we practice a Catholic 
baptism—the immersion of a repentant believer  
in Jesus in water for the forgiveness of sin. 
No—if by the term “Catholic” is meant the Greek 
or Roman   denomination bearing that name. 

Lǎ ƛǘ ŀ tǊƻǘŜǎǘŀƴǘ ŎƘǳǊŎƘΚ 

No—if one means by Protestant “anti-Catholic”.  

 
 
 
We stand for something, not just against. 
No—if by Protestant one means a part of the vast 
group of churches belonging to the Protestant 
group.  This church is neither Catholic nor 
Protestant in the generally used sense of the term. 

Lǎ ƛǘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳΚ 

Yes—if you desire to be simply a Christian. 
Yes—if you desire to hear the simple gospel. 
Yes—if you want to grow in grace and knowledge 
No—if you consider church membership only as 
belonging to an organization. 
No—if you do not want to live the Christian life. 
No—If you are unwilling to give yourself           
completely to Jesus. 

 

As we start 2019, we are looking for someone who 

has a heart for working with children to lead our   

children’s ministry committee.  This person would be 

responsible for making copies of the lessons for Little 

Kids Time and Quest Kids, making the schedule for 

teachers and helpers, and planning any special      

children’s activities, i.e. pumpkin patch outing.  If you 

would like to volunteer or have any questions, please 

contact the office. 

We are also looking for someone to teach the         

elementary age kids during Sunday School.  Again, if 

you are interested, please contact the office.  Thanks! 


